
 Park Board Minutes 
 

 
Thursday, September 8, 6:00 pm 
Waynesville Municipal Building 

100 Tremont Drive 
Waynesville, Missouri 65583 

 
CALL TO ORDER:  6:00 pm 
 
ROLL CALL, BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:   Chairman Jeff Militti, Smith Cade, David  
Carpenter, Randy Brown, Rena Brown 
 
PARK BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:  Eric Obermuller 
 
PARK BOARD SUPPORT:  Trey Haragan 
 
INTRODUCTION OF VISITORS AND GUESTS:   
 
PULASKI COUNTY MASTER GARDENER’S REPORT: Rachel Watson 
No report 
 
WAYNESVILLE, ST. ROBERT SPORTS PROGRAM: Steven Bales 
No report 
 
PARK SUPERINTENDENT REPORT Trey Haragan 
The Fitness Park is coming along very well, the construction department, water department and street 
Department has put in a lot of work in the last couple of weeks to put the project where it is now. The 
Grand Opening for the fitness court is October 15, 2022 at pavilion #2. Soccer season is upon us the 
parks and sports departments has all 8 fields striped out for the season and we will have flags on the 
next week for their first game on and Tuesday. As of last Saturday 9/3/2022, the Route 66 swamp meet 
set up at the Roubidoux Park Streetery they will continue to be in the park till sometime in November 
depending on the weather. We also cleaned out the river bank at the Roubidoux Spring RV campground 
down by the tent area of the PV Park my crew did an outstanding job down there with the help of the 
street department. We also need to clean out limbs that are hanging over campers in back of them.  But 
it is hard to move people out with nowhere for them to go so will wait till they move out for a flood. 
Summer help is gone and we are back to a crew of four. 
 
September Special Events: 
10-11…Community Prayer Walk and SUMC Picnic 
11……..ASYMCA Patriot Day festival 8am-10pm 
23-25..Hogs and Frogs 



30…….Leapfrog 5k/frog hill half/Tadpole 10k 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
We discussed naming some of the Pavilions. We decided to put a flyer in the monthly billing,  
Pavilions 2, 4 & 5 can be named. Will check with WCC to see if they can make metal signs for us. 
 
NEW BUSINESS  
We discussed WSR Functions are not Park Board Functions. 
We need to get a written plan for Ball Fields to Mr. Doyle for approval to solicit businesses to advertise 
for donations. 
Tiger Park- The Horseshoe Pit is a trip hazard and they need to be removed.  
RV Park- A work order needs to be turned in to repair the walk way to the Garden.  
Chairman Militti suggested we need a Vice-Chairman and Randy Brown was elected. 
 
Adjournment: 7:12 pm 
 
 
 
Next Park Board Meeting will be October 13, 2022 at the Municipal Building at 6:00pm  
 
 
  

    
 

 
 


